
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

February 10, 2020 

 

Arkansas Wastewater Licensing Committee Meeting Scheduled 

 
NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment, Division of 

Environmental Quality will host an Arkansas Wastewater Operator Licensing Committee (AWLC) on 

February 12, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. at the Department of Energy and Environment Commission Room 

located at 5301 Northshore Drive in North Little Rock. 

 

Items on the agenda include and approval of last meeting’s minutes, department reports, public 

comments, old business and new business. 

 

For more information on this meeting, please contact Leslie Allen-Daniel at allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us 

or 501-682-0630. 

 

Contact: EE-Press@adeq.state.ar.us 
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